
SACKVILLE UNITED BAPTIST CHURCH
We extend a warm welcome to all who worship with us this morning.
If you are visiting, please sign our guest book (located on the table downstairs in the foyer)

Search for “Sackville Baptist” on Facebook
www.sackvillebaptist.ca Find us on YouTube

February 23rd, 2025 Pastor: Peter Metcalfe
10:30 am. Organist: Liana Fader

Deacons: Mark Radcliffe
Corrina McPhee
Sue Dickie

Honourary Deacon: Maureen HylandOrder of Service
Welcome
Call to Worship (Responsive)

Opening Prayer (In Unison)

Opening Hymn ‘Glory Be to God the Father’ #41

First Scripture Reading Proverbs 1: 1-7 (ERV)

Prayer Time
Special Music
Second Scripture Reading Deuteronomy 6: 4-9 (ERV)

Hymn ‘Teach Me Thy Will, O Lord’ #420

Message A “ ...The Rest is History” Message
‘Dear Old Golden Rule Days’

Closing Hymn ‘Teach Me, O Lord, I Pray’
Benediction
Choral Benediction ‘Go Now in Peace’

- WAS POSTPONED A WEEK -
Everyone is welcome

to attend the meeting.

ANNUAL MEETING...
TUESDAY, FEB. 25th at 7 pm

To Contact our Pastor, Peter Metcalfe:
Email: revpjm@hotmail.com

TODAY Cathy H
March 2 Judy
March 9 Wendy
March 16 Heather
March 23 Marg

Ushers - Schedule

TODAY Hugh
March 2 Wayne
March 9 Lloyd
March 16 Mark

Elevator Operators

TODAY Shelagh; Herbie
March 2 Wendy; Herbie
March 9 Shelagh; Sue
March 16 Shelagh; Herbie
March 23 Sue; Wendy

Tellers - Schedule
Coming up in
our Church:
• The JOURNEY (Bible Study)
WEDNESDAYS at 2:00 pm

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
• CHOIR PRACTICE
Thursdays at 10 am

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
• YOGA - Saturdays at 10 am
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
• ANNUAL MEETING
THIS TUESDAY NIGHT
Feb. 25th at 7:00 pm
Everyone welcome to attend
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

• IVY MEADOWS VISIT
TODAY, Feb. 23rd at 2:00 pm

LOOKING AHEAD...
• DAYLIGHT SAVINGS -
Spring Ahead 1 Hr - March 9th

THANK YOU! to All who
participated in the cookies/cash
campaign for the Snow Days
Festival Starlight Walk. While
weather led to the cancelleation
of the walk, your contributions
of $120 (+) and approximately 26
dozen cookies were still used to

support our community.
The Kin ladies had used the cash
to purchase supplies and hot

chocolate which was donated to
the ‘Youth Den’ at the library;

the cash that came in Sunday the
16th was placed in the plate for
our sponsored child, Ericka, and
the cookies were donated to non-
profits who provide food and
warm shelter within Sackville.


